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Copy of Sample of Notification to Neighbourhood

Annacis Water Supply Tunnel

Metro Vancouver is constructing a new water supply tunnel
to help ensure the continued delivery of high-quality drinking
water to the communities south of the Fraser River. Once the
tunnel has been constructed, we will need to remove the
tunnel boring machine. Due to extended tunnelling work, the
machine is now expected to arrive this summer.

When the machine arrives, our contractor will need to work
longer hours to complete removal safely and efficiently. You
may experience the following impacts during this work:
e Noise generated by construction equipment, including
cranes and generators
e Light at the site to allow safe working conditions

Location: 11th Street, between Auckland Street and Royal
Avenue, New Westminster

Date: Starting mid-July 2025 and lasting approximately one
month

Work Hours: Monday to Friday, from 7:00 am to 3:00 am;
and Saturday, from 9:00 am to 12:00 am

Crews will make efforts to reduce impacts wherever possible.
All work will comply with City of New Westminster bylaws
and granted variances. Please contact our community liaison
if you have any questions about this work.

Contact Us

Community Liaison: 604-432-6200
- (Monday to Friday from 8:00 am to 4:30 pm)
~ After Hours Emergency: 604-451-6610
Email: icentre@metrovancouver.org

metrovancouver
Together we make our region strong
76824800
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